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11 March 2019 
 
 
Mr Brendan Dobbie 
Acting Principal Solicitor  
EDO NSW 
Level 5, 263 Clarence Street  
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
edonsw@edonsw.org.au  
 
 
 
Dear Mr Dobbie 
 
 
I refer to your letter, dated 8 March 2019, responding to correspondence from Hansen Bailey 
to the Commission about the Bylong Coal Project (SSD14_6367) and greenhouse gas 
emissions.  
 
Your letter has been provided to Commissioners Kirkby, Lewin and O’Connor who have been 
appointed to determine this state significant development application. It will be treated as a 
formal submission and published on the Commission’s website: 
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2018/10/bylong-coal-project  
 
Should you wish to further discuss this matter, I have asked Ms Diana Mitchell, Principal 
Planning Officer, (02) 9383 2100, to liaise with you directly on my behalf. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Sam McLean 
Executive Director – Secretariat 
 
 
 
(cc Mr Gordon Kirkby) 
 
 
 
 
 


